
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd January 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Henderson shall be starting her maternity leave 

this week, therefore her last day will be Wednesday 25th January. I’m sure you’ll join 

us in wishing her all the best and we look forward to meeting baby Henderson and 

having cuddles soon. 

 

As previously mentioned, Mrs Norman has kindly agreed to teach Magpie class for 

additional days, allowing consistency for the children.  
 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Mrs V Farr 

Head Teacher 


